IMPORTANT NOTICE ABOUT PG
(ME) HOSTEL ADMISSION 2015-16

Date: 12/08/2015

This is to inform and instruct to all those first
semester ME/M.Tech students who have got admission
in L.D. College of Engineering that there isn’t new
admission for PG students for this year.

This situation has arisen due to the Report by
Design and Circle, R & B, Ahmedabad declaring Hostel
Block ‘E’ and ‘F’ unfit for use and instructing for vacating
the students immediately. Accordingly the College
administration have to shift the affected students in
Hostel blocks- A, B, C, D and H(PG).

So, No new admission in Hostel is possible this year
for ME (PG students) students.

-By Order



